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Shane Wilson
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Your Ref:
Our Ref: PR186-2519 SW:JB

22 February 2018

Mr Damien Pfeiffer

Director Regions, Western

Department of Planning and Environment
188 Macquarie Street

DUBBO NSW 2830

Dear Damien
Re: Planning proposél for 2519 O’Connell Road, O’Connell

| forward the attached planning proposal for land at Lot 4 DP1023024 known as 2519
O’Connell Road, O’Connell for Gateway Determination in accordance with Clause 56 of the
EP & A Act 1979.

Council at its Ordinary Meeting in December resolved to support the proposal over the land,
to which the report and Council resolutions are attached.

The following documents have been enclosed and form part of the request for Gateway
Determination:

Planning proposal by Geolyse dated May 2017,
Further comments by Geolyse dated October 2017
Council reports from February 2018 meeting,
Council Resolution from February 2018 meeting.

Council submits the proposal for your consideration and await advice on the Gateway
Determination.

Should you require any further information relating to the plan please do not hesitate to
contact me on 63298122 or email shane.wilson@oberon.nsw.gov.au

Yours faithfully

Shane Wilson
Planning and Development Director




